
 

 

 
11th November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / carers 
 
SEND Feedback request – Autumn 2021 
 
As part of our ongoing work to continually improve our support for children who have 
learning needs in school, I would really appreciate your help in completing and 
returning the questionnaire overleaf to find out where we can try to help and support 
children with SEND and their families next. 
 
We have a robust and comprehension support system here at Chadsmead however, 
there is always room for improvement and I would really value your feedback and 
ideas as parents of children with identified needs. 
 
Please can you return this questionnaire to me at school by Friday 19th November. 
 
Thank you for your help and ongoing support. 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Cadman (SENCO) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

SEND Parental Questionnaire – Autumn 2021 
 

Question Yes No 

1. Do you know that your child is on the school’s SEND register?   

2. Do you have a copy of your child’s latest Plan for Support (PFS)?    

3. Do you meet / talk with your child’s class teacher to talk about the Plan for Support at the 
start of a school term? 

  

4. Do you feel able to approach school and share your views with your child’s class teacher   

5. Do you feel able to approach school and share your views with the SENCO?   

6. Do you have the school’s MyEd app to help communicate between home and school?   

7. Are you able to support your child to meet their Plan for Support targets at home?   

8. Are you aware that school has a graduated approach to supporting your child? 
a. Classroom support 
b. Targeted classroom support 
c. Additional support 
d. External agency involvement 
e. Education Heath Care Needs Assessment 
f. Education Health Care Plan 

  

9. Have you read Chadsmead’s SEND Information Report on the website?   

10. Have you seen Chadsmead’s SEND Offers for  
a. Communication and Interaction Needs? 
b. Cognition and Learning Needs? 
c. Sensory and Physical Needs? 
d. Social Emotional and Mental Health Needs? 

  

11. Do you know about the Staffordshire Connects website?   

12. Do you know about the SEND and Inclusion District Hub?   

13. Are you familiar with the school’s website section for SEND?    

14. Are you aware of the SENDIASS – Staffordshire family Partnership group who help support 
parents of children with SEND?  

  

15. Are you aware of Staffordshire’s Aiming High activities for pupils with SEND?    

16. Do you feel your child is supported well in school?   

17. Is your child happy in school?   

18. Are you a member of Chadsmead’s SEND Parent Support Group?   

What information would you like to know more about? 
 

Other comments / Questions 
 

 
Thank you  Please return to Mrs Cadman at school by 19.11.2021 
School Website Information about SEND 
https://www.chadsmeadacademy.co.uk/web/send_details/348171 

https://www.chadsmeadacademy.co.uk/web/send_details/348171

